
Welcome to the Kenmore Staff Development Center

Professional development

The most important function of the Center is to provide quality professional development for all

Kenmore employees.  We offer year-round workshop opportunities in three semesters; summer,

fall, and spring.

Professional Development for Substitute Teachers

● Substitute teachers who work a minimum of 30 days annually shall be paid for up to 20 hours of

Kenmore Staff Development Center career credit coursework.

○ This entitles you to earn a  stipend of up to $2,000 on a prorated basis.  The stipend will be

paid no later than June 30th of a school calendar year.

Where can substitute teachers find information about the Kenmore Staff Development

Center?

● Navigate to the District website: Kenmore Town of Tonawanda UFSD, click on the word

“Departments,” scroll down to the Staff Development Center and click on it.

● Click on the link which states “Electronic Catalog.” Our catalog is located in Frontline.  You will

need to have a Frontline account to access our workshops.

● Please reach out to our Department if you have any questions or need assistance in locating your

account:

○ Elaine Ablove, Director (eablove@ktufsd.org)

○ Diane Stoll (dstoll@ktufsd.org)

○ Tammy Sempert (tsempert@ktufsd.org)

○ Nicole Bernard (nbernard@ktufsd.org)

Workshop Facts

● Session dates are on our website

● You must register before a workshop begins to receive credit.

● There are NO registration fees for substitute teachers.
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